Mr. W. W. Cory, C.M.G., De-
puty-Minister-6f the Interior, and
his eldest son, Lou Cory, left for
the east on’ Wednesday morning,
after about two month’s stay in
the district. The Deputy-Minis-
ter expressed himself as charmed
with his stay in Banff and hopes
to come again next year. Mrs.
Cory and the other members of the
family are still in residence here.



